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Dear Chair Dembrow,

My family has an organic hay farm in your district and have concerns about the cap-and-trade bill.
Oregon farmers and ranchers are price TAKERS, we do not have a competitive market in which to set prices.  We
already operate on extremely thin margins.  Cap-and-trade will make our operation less competitive in the domestic
and global marketplace.
I urge you to oppose the cap-and-trade bill (LC 19). 

Melodi Molt, Burns, OR

Sincerely,

MELODI MOLT
30886 Eben Ray Ln
Burns, OR 97720
melodimolt1972@gmail.com


